
Public Notice of Possible Quorum 
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Spring Lake Board of 

Aldermen may be present during a Public Safety Staff meeting on Monday, 

March 30, 2020. The presence of a quorum of the Board of Aldermen would 

constitute a Special Meeting of the Spring Lake Board of Aldermen and is subject 

to the open meetings, public records and public notice laws of the State of North 

Carolina. 

The meeting is scheduled for 8 a.m. on Monday, March 30, 2020 in the 

Grady Howard Conference Room of the Spring Lake Municipal Building , 300 

Ruth Street, Spring Lake, NC. 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the Town's response and 

protective actions to address COVID-19 Coronavirus, the Governor's Stay at 

Home Order, and strategies to help keep the residents and visitors of Spring 

Lake safe. 

No action by the Spring Lake Board of Aldermen is anticipated . 

Notice given this 27th day of March, 2020. 

Certification: I certify that the above notice was published on the bulletin board , 
Spring Lake Municipal Building, and delivered to each member of the Board or 
left at the usual place as required by NCGS 143-318.12. 

~!Ll.UH:b 
RhOaD:Webb, MMC 
Town Clerk 




